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13th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year Reception Transition to Year One 
 
This letter contains important information on your child’s class for when they move up to Year One in 
September. 
 
· All of the children in Crab Class will stay together and move up to Turtle Class where they will be 
taught by Miss Kerry and Mrs Wolfe. 
 
· All of the children in Starfish Class will stay together and move up to Shark Class where they will be 
taught by Mrs Miles. 
 
The children will have a chance to visit their new class on Thursday 7th July. 
Both classes will be supported by the following Teaching Assistants: 
 
· Turtle Class will be supported by Jenny and Carly 
 
· Shark Class will be supported by Michelle and Debbie 
 
· Alison will be shared across both Y1 classes 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Nichola Stewart 
 
Head Teacher 
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